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Roberta DiMezza

From: Linda Brennan <lincrobrennan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 5:54 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H7575
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Dear Representative Robert Craven, 
My name is Linda Crotta Brennan from Coventry, Rhode Island and I am writing in support of the protections for 
librarians included in H5757 against spurious demands for censorship. Book banning has soared in recent years, a 
frightening threat against our freedom to read and access information. Democracy depends on a well-informed 
population and America’s libraries have a sacred duty to provide access to that information.  
Sincerely, 
Linda Crotta Brennan 
12 Teakwood Dr 
Coventry, RI 02816 
 
Sent from my iPad 


